
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
TAX ADMINISTRATION & LICENSE PLATE AGENCY OFFICES CLOSED ON OCTOBER 13TH  

 
The Transylvania County Tax Administration and License Plate Agency Offices will be closed to the 
public all day on Friday, October 13, 2023. Staff will be participating in professional development and 
employee training. Offices will reopen at 8:30 a.m. on Monday, October 16, 2023. 
 
This the 26th day of September 2023.  
 

Trisha M. Hogan 
Clerk to the Board 
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